
Shomrei Adamah Program Kick-off: Sustainability in the Covid Era 

    The Shomrei Adamah committee will kick off its program year with a focus on sustainability 

in the Covid era. Shomrei Adamah (“Guardians of the Earth”) is dedicated to improving 

Temple Shalom’s sustainability efforts and increasing awareness of our shared and individual 

responsibility to honor and protect God’s creation. 

    As we adjust to "the new normal," many of our habits and needs are changing, which 

changes how we impact the environment and our community. This year’s program will help 

bring awareness to relevant topics including: 

 Cleaning and safe use of chemicals 

 Gardening and composting 

 Food scarcity and food waste 

 Shopping and packaging 

 Sharing, re-using, and freecycling 

 Support for local and minority-owned businesses 

And more… 

If you have a suggestion or are interested in supporting these efforts, please contact the Shomrei Adamah 

committee at earth@templeshalomdallas.org. 
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